
From:                                 customer.services
Sent:                                  Wed, 29 Nov 2017 15:03:52 +0000
To:                                      Int.Planning.Help
Subject:                             sh FW: Planning Application Comment

 

 
From: Vicky Phillips 
Sent: 29 November 2017 14:11
To: customer.services  
Subject: FW: Planning Application Comment

 
FAO: Chris Rand
 
DC/15/2151/OUT
Great Wilsey Park, Wilsey Road, Little Wratting, Suffolk
 
Comments by Haverhill Town Council’s Planning Committee, 27th November 2017:
 
 
‘NO OBJECTION’ The Town Council welcomes the roundabout, but note concerns raised about a bus 
stop’.
 
 
Kindest regards
 
 
Vicky Phillips
Assistant Town Clerk
Haverhill Town Council
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